2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201-1708

January 14, 2005

Charleston World Resources
C/O Conrad Falkiewicz

6 Carriage Lane

Charleston, S.C. 29407

Re: EnviroLogic Spillaway products.

Dear Mr. Falkiewicz:

The Department has reviewed the material you provided regarding EnviroLogic’s
Spillaway product line and how the Department would consider their use in oil spills and
for routine cleanups of utility pole transformer releases. The Department finds no
prohibition by State regulations for use of this product on surficial soils, as long it is
applied in a manner consistent with the manufacturers instructions, and where PCB
concentrations are known to be, or proven to be, less than 50 parts per million and,
additionally, where runoff from the site will not discharge into waters of the State.

Use of the products for treatment of deep soils and/or groundwater is prohibited without
first obtaining an Underground Injection Control permit from the Department.

If you should have any questions please contact me at (803) 896-4296.

Sincerely,

i el

Harry L. Mathis, Jr.
Bureau of Land an

te Management

Cec: Jeff Griffith
David Baize, BOW
G. Kendall Taylor, BLWM
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